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By NUJMA YAQZAN
One of the biggest problems that students around the country have, i 

getting government officials to take note of student-related issues. A dei 
vas made in this problem during the week of Nov. 5-11. Student Counc 
delegates from UNB and from universities across the nation met in Ottaw 
to attend the Canadian Federation of Students’ semi-annual general mee 
ing. During the week, si lents debated various issues amongst themselve:

UNB Vice-President External Affairs Gary Clarice said the highlight of th 
week occurred on Nov. 9 when approximately 3,000 students marched to th 
front steps of the Parliament in Ottawa, singing protest songs and wavin 
banners and flags. They also marched to the first minister’s conference an 
had the opportunity of meeting individual Members of Parliament, an 
lobbied them on post secondary issues.

Of primary concern to many students is the existence of Bill C-33 whic 
will eventually lead to government cutbacks to post-secondary funding 
totalling nine-hundred million dollars. New Brunswick alone stands to los 
twenty-four million. But contrary to what CFS believed, Gary discovert 
that bill C-33 has only undergone its first reading, as opposed to its seconc 
This means that students will have more time to press the issue c 
abolishing the bill. Apparently the federàl government has not had time t 
deal with bill C-33 because concerns with VIA and the GST have bee 
deemed to be more important at this time.

NDP House leader Nelson Riis, recommended to students that the 
«employ professional lobbyists to get their message across, as most full-tim 
students don’t have the time to dedicate to. student issues.

The UNB Student Council is presently addressing concerns about th 
campus radio station, CHSR-FM. As it stands, Council delegates close t 
$80,000 to the station, with UNB students contributing $12.09 each; STI 
students, $3.87 each; and UNB Graduate students, $7.50 each. According t 
Wayne Carson (UNB Student Union president) “the UNB Student Union’ 
position is that each student can receive the same benefit from the radi 
station and therefore should pay the per student cost of operating th 
station, i.e. their fair share!” Another concern is the fact that many student 
do not even listen to the station, for various reasons, and this brings in th 
question of whether such a large sum of money is justifiably given to th' 
staion. .

The UNB Student telephone directories have arrived and 5,000 copies ar 
_ available at the Student Union office. The directories provide access b 
" student numbers.

The 1990 Grad Class Christmas formal will feature “The Thomists” am 
will take place on Saturday, December 2 from 9 p.m.-l am in the SUI 
ballroom. Tickets are $15 per person and are available in room 118 of th
SUB. .v •

The UNB Wednesday night movie series continues on Nov. 22 with 7 p.m 
and. 9:30 p.m. showings of “Bill and Ted’s Excellent Adventure.” Th 
admission is $1 for students and the location is MacLaggan Hall auditorium 
room 105.

UNB yearbooks are still for sale! This year’s 1989 edition is $10 whili 
editions dating back to 1973 are $5. Please phone 4534955 if you an 
interested, or stop by the Student Union office in the SUB.

DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY TOUR

- Sponsored by the HEALTH SCIENCES SOCIETY, will be held 
January 18,19, & 20, for anyone interested in the faculties of 

Medicine, Dentistry, Pharmacy and Physiotherapy.
General Information meeting Dec. 5, 7:00 p.m. 

in Bailey Hall (room TBA)
Attendance required to ensure a position as bookings are 
being made prior to end of term and all tours are limited.
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THE HEALTH SCIENCES and CANADIAN RED CROSS SOCIETIES 
WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL THOSEWHO VOLUNTEERED TIME 

TO HELP WITH THE CLINIC. A SPECIAL THANKS! TO ALL THOSE 
WHO DONATED BLOOD. THE GIFT OF LIFE THIS CHRISTMAS WAS 

GREATLY APPRECIATED!

SECOND 7ER.M 
TUITION!

UNB Legal Information Programme
k

Legal Consultation Service !

:

VfS fOLKS I I lie leg : ti Con. ullnlion Service is an initiative which lias boon designed by ' 

your Student Union to assist individual students with any legal problem 
they may encounter. Organized by the UNO Legal Information Pro 
gramme, this service is otlered tree ot charge to UNO students.

Wlinl is It?

JA06S6C - HOM'D mill be auctioning
off a portion of 

second, term tuition at our
ntf-ft/lSTMJlS imS^ATL AUCTION

This gridag! Blue XLounge at 12:30.

jAuctioneer: 'Wagne £amble

How does it work? I lie Student Union has made arrangements with the Fredericton law
linn Craser. Smith, and Townsend to maintain otlice hours on campus I 
one evening each week Students who feel they may have nlcgal 
problem may book appointments to meet with the participating lawyer ' 
through the olliccs ot the UNO Student Union During a consultation, | 
tlie lawyer will listen to and assess the problem and advise as to the 
student's best course ol action.

X

test?
A lawyer will be available on Tuesday evening each week between the 
hours of 7:00 pm & 9.00 pm

When?

Consultations will bo lurid in Seminar Room 26 on the ground tloor ol 
l ucllow Hall, the Faculty of la.v building

Whore?

f N

i PLEASE NOTE: STUDENTS MUST HAVE AN APPOINTMENT IN ORDER 
TO MEET WITH THE LAWYER. APPOINTMENTS MAY 
BE BOOKED BY VISITING THE STUDENT UNION 
OFFICE, ROOM 126 IN THE SUB, OR BY TELEPHONING j
453-4955. i
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